
 
OLPH GYM- Basketball & Volleyball 

 
For 1st, 2nd  & 3rd Graders, this is your introduction to our program that goes 
to 12th Grade. Each facility has its own rules and the same general rules 
apply in every facility. We are guests in every facility. 
 
Use the BLUE DOOR on High Street only. The Wellwood Ave door is not 
to be used. As it can’t be readily observed from the gym, its use presents a 
security risk. 
 
Parents should sit under the balcony and on the North Side of the gym. 
Players and players only sit on the South side of the gym. An Assistant 
Coach or responsible adult should be on the bench to maintain control. 
 
Coaches are prohibited from starting practice or games without an adult 
volunteer hall monitor. Please share this effort. 
 
When Church services are underway, please park along High St. or in the 
Schoolyard. The area between the Gym and the Rectory is reserved for older 
parishioners who have trouble getting around. Make it easier for them,  
 
The stage and the halls are not sibling play areas. The curtain should be 
closed on the stage. “Skating” with the sneakers on wheels will damage the 
floor and is prohibited. 
 
Teams arriving for the next practice should meet coaches under the balcony. 
 
At the end of practice, please exit promptly so the next team may start. 
 
There is only 1 light switch to turn on the gym lights (below the breaker 
panels) and one set for the hall (above the breaker panels). 
 
Any questions should be addressed to the coaches or coordinators. Thanks. 

 
The OLPH CYO Board of Officers 


